



May 23, 2003

Dr. Henry Olders Jewish General Hospital

Dear Henry,

I would like to thank you for participating as a group leader for the Superintegrated small group sessions of Unit 8 held on October 28<sup>th</sup> and November 8<sup>th</sup>, 2002. With increasing demands on your schedule these days, I appreciate the time you have taken to prepare for and facilitate these sessions. These small group experiences are a valuable teaching method that is highly regarded by students, and which your participation has helped to make successful.

For your information, I am also providing student feedback regarding your performance as a group leader. Responses to the questions were graded as follows: 1=strongly disagree/poor, 2=disagree/fair, 3=undecided/good, 4=agree/very good, 5=strongly agree/excellent. Next to each question, you will find the mean±SD (range) scores for all the group leaders under the heading Overall Scores, as well as your own mean scores.

	Overall Scores Y	our Score
Was interested and enthusiastic	4.2±0.4 (3.0-5.0)	4.8
Was knowledgeable on the subject matter	4.2±0.4 (3.3-4.9)	4.6
Encouraged involvement of all members	4.0±0.5 (2.9-4.7)	4.8
Provided clinical relevance	3.9±0.6 (2.9-4.8)	4.2
Reinforced and acknowledged student contribution	4.0±0.4 (3.1-4.6)	4.2
Asked questions which stimulated discussion and problem solving	4.0±0.4 (3.3-4.7)	4.6
Allowed me to express myself freely and without embarrassment	4.1±0.5 (3.1-4.7)	4.2
Gave constructive feedback	4.0±0.4 (3.1-4.6)	4.4
Overall, I would rate this tutor highly	4.0±0.5 (3.0-4.7)	4.2

Once again, thank you for being a group leader.

Sincerely,

Nicola Casacalenda, MD Unit 8 Co-chair (Psychiatry)